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Longtime Nemaha Co official resigns

(KMZA)---A longtime Nemaha County official has resigned.

Following a short executive session at Monday's Nemaha County Commission
meeting, Todd Swart announced his resignation as county noxious weed director
and county emergency management agency director.

The resignation is effective December 3rd.

Swart says he has taken a job with Heinen Brothers Agra Services in Seneca.

He has worked for the county for 25 years.

Commissioners discussed advertising for the positions as two separate jobs.
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